
August 29, 2016 

Application # CPN-058-16.  John Bartholf 

1. The water main is currently tapped for a ¾ inch water service but on the plans it shows a 1.5 

inch water service coming from the curb stop to the garage.  Does the property owner need a 

1.5 inch water meter?   

2. If water meter is in the garage will the water meter be protected from the cold? 

3. Is there irrigating proposed for the property? If so a back flow devise will be required and an 

annual inspection submitted to the town.   

4. I will require a detail of how the water meter will be installed and where in the garage.  

5. Currently a 1.5 inch water meter cost $ 1,800.00 and does not include any pluming or materials 

to install.  

6. Due to the age of the water curb stop during construction the town would replace the curb stop 

at no charge to the property owner.  

 

Jim Fletcher 


